Garibaldi Grade School





Garibaldi Lions Club

PO 597

Garibaldi OR 97118

Dear Garibaldi Lions Club,

On behalf of Garibaldi Grade School, I want to thank you for your generous donation to our Community Resource Room, which provides food, clothing, and supplies to students and families in need. This service would not be possible without support from your organization.

The Community Resource Room functions by providing assistance to students to ensure that every child's basic needs are met. Sometimes that looks like new shoes. Other times it can be a quick snack or meal for a student who hasn't eaten that day. Often we provide clothing and hygiene items. These things can have an immediate impact on the livelihood of our students and the wellbeing of our school community.

We appreciate your organization and the important work that you do. We look forward to a continued partnership next school year!

Thank you,

Ashley Carr

Family Resource Coordinator

Garibaldi Grade School

ashleyc@nknsd.org 503-355-3541 direct line